
 
           Engineering Department    1376 E. Ninth Street    Alamogordo, New Mexico 88310    Ph (575) 439-4220  FAX (575) 439-4343 

 
 
March 22, 2019 

To: All Bidders/Plan Holders 

Re: Addendum No. 1 
Public Works Bid No. 2019-001 
Canyon Road Water Line Extension 

  
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the referenced Public 
Works Bid as per the following:  
 
The CID Licensing Requirement for this project is GF-9 or GF-98 for water line work and GA-1 
or GA-98 for pavement-related work. 
Question:  If, in vertically deflecting the proposed water line to avoid the existing gas line(s), 
can the increased depth of the water line be continued to prevent lowering effluent reuse 
line(s) and existing water line(s)?  
Answer:  This can be considered to prevent lowering of existing water/effluent reuse lines 
but the impacts to the trench section/widths would also need to be considered.  This can be 
addressed during construction. 
The Pre-Bid Meeting Agenda and Sign-In Sheet are attached. 
Each bidder is required to acknowledge receipt of each addendum in Section 3 of the Bid Proposal, 
failure to do so could render the bid non-responsive. 
Plan holders:  As a courtesy, please fill out the information below and fax this page back to 

the City of Alamogordo, Attention: Barbara Pyeatt, Purchasing Manager at  
575-439-4117 or replying via e-mail to: bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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